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We ask that you please report to a supervisor or Brittany Brown, IP if 

you are ill. We ask that you do not come to work sick. This help keep 

the viruses out of the facility. Anytime you enter with symptoms, you 

are putting your residents, friends, and co-workers at risk as well.  

When you enter the facility, you are required to screen. If you have ONE 

of the following symptoms such as: fever, chills, cough, sore throat, 

fatigue, muscle aches, body aches, headaches, new loss of taste or smell, 

congestion, runny nose, nausea, vomiting, or diarrhea. Please DO NOT 

ENTER THE FACILITY. You should immediately inform your 

supervisor or Brittany Brown, IP if you have any of these symptoms. We 

can test you outside in your vehicle for COVID-19, FLU, and RSV.  

If you are at work and you begin to feel ill, please report your symptoms 

to a supervisor or Brittany immediately.  

If you have been exposed to some with COVID-19, you are required to 

inform your supervisor or Brittany.  

 


